

ETHIC OF EXCELLENCE AWARD CELEBRATIONS

12 November 2020

Although we continued to reward and celebrate our students' successes during lockdown through our Rewards Bulletin, it has been wonderful to be able to reinstate our Ethic of Excellence Award ceremonies and celebrate with students in person again, although at a social distance.

Students receive the award for a variety of reasons which include sustained excellence in a subject, a one-off outstanding piece of work, major improvement in school work and for contributing to the school community. They are presented with a certificate and have a chance to speak to Ms Mills about their achievements and are rewarded with a delicious brunch which includes pizza, cookies, fresh fruit and juice.

So far we have had celebrations for students in Year 7 to Year 12, with Year 13 completing the set next week. We plan to continue running these much-anticipated events throughout the school year and look forward to celebrating with those students who have yet to receive one of our prestigious Ethic of Excellence awards.









Year 7 Year 8





Year 9 Year 10





Year 11 Year 12